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I am writing today to voice my support for SB 777. Many small ranchers are trying to 

survive harsh weather conditions while calving, lambing, foaling, etc. There will 

always be predators that need to eat. But, there is no way to protect animals from 

predators that run in packs as wolves do. Livestock owners have had to implement 

guardian dogs to try and protect the herd. Wolves in a pack will kill the guardian dogs 

that work so hard to brave the elements and protect their family. We really need 

compensation and we support SB 777. Please pass this bill! 


